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Dear Parents/Guardians,         August 2, 2019 

 

You are cordially invited to Cetronia Elementary School’s Open House on Thursday, September 5, from 

7:00 PM to 8:30 PM.  Our staff is dedicated to the belief that each child will be provided with opportunities to 

reach their full academic and social potential.  In support of this belief, our staff is committed to do the following: 

• Have high expectations for all of our learners and be aware of their individual needs 

• Provide motivation for the learning process and arrange opportunities for all learners to be successful 

• Provide a caring and positive class atmosphere for all students 

 

As a parent, you are a key member of that team, and we rely on your support in the learning process in order for 

your child to excel.  We appreciate the dedication of our parents to do the following: 

• Have high expectations, both behaviorally and academically, for your child  

• Promote your child to be positive in his or her learning 

• Provide a quiet place for your child to study and encourage your child to complete his/her homework 

• Make sure your child gets an adequate night's sleep and arrives at school on time every day 

      

In order to allow our classroom teachers to share important information with you, we will conduct two twenty-

five minute classroom overview sessions during the evening. Both classroom overview sessions will share 

identical content in order to allow parents with more than one child to attend a session for each child.  Teachers 

will provide information that is pertinent to their individual classrooms.   
  

The schedule for the evening is as follows:   
 

6:45  Perimeter school doors will be open 

7:05-7:15 Dr. Giaquinto’s Principal Welcome (televised in the homeroom) 

 7:15-7:40 Classroom Overview Session 1  

 7:40-7:50 Transition  

 7:50-8:15 Classroom Overview Session 2 

 

During the evening, you are also welcome to visit your child’s encore teacher (art, music, library, gym) along 

with instrumental, if applicable. 

 

Parking for parents will be available on the upper field on the east side of the school.  Cars may enter at the ONE 

WAY driveway on the far eastside of the school to gain access to the field.  School security will be present to 

direct traffic.  If possible, in order to have Open House as meaningful as possible, we kindly request that 

preschool aged or younger children remain at home but recognize this may not always be feasible.   

 

We look forward to seeing you at this year’s Open House on Thursday, September 5 at 7:00 PM. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

James P Giaquinto, Principal 

 



 


